
June Newsletter
All Aboard!  Welcome to 
Ivy League’s Summer Camp!
Thank you for the confidence that you 
have placed in us. We understand that 
you are sending your child off to camp 

with great expectations. We promise 
you a safe and happy place where your child will make 
friends, learn skills, find adventure and along the way develop 
self-esteem, confidence and independence - and those things 
last a lifetime. In this newsletter, we highlight some of the 
guidelines that we ask you to follow as you prepare for camp. 
Your cooperation will go a long way in creating the kind of 
camp experience that will be truly special.

Warm regards,

Lisa Breitenberg  
Senior Program Director

Maria Manheim 
Program Director

   Items to Bring 
   Everyday!
•Gym shoes
•Towel
•Sun Block
•Backpack
•Water Bottle
•Camp shirt
•Bathing Suit

Please label ALL items 
with your camper's name!

Carmen Garza
Program Director

Camp hours: We have extended our camp hours this year to accommodate our working 
families. Drop off time is now from open to 8:30am and pick up is from 4:30pm to close. 

Don’t forget that all campers must wear their camp shirts everyday. If your child has 
t-shirts from previous years, they are welcome to wear them. Campers without Ivy League 
camp shirts will be provided a rental t-shirt and your account will be billed $3.

Each Friday, campers can dress to match the theme and earn tickets to the Ivy Store! 
The Ivy Store is where students earn tickets for positive & helpful behavior where they can 
buy toys and other items with their tickets. If you would like to donate items for the store 
(gently used stuffed animals, games, etc.) please feel free to do so! 

Lunches are provided Monday, Wednesday & Friday as a part of camp. Campers are to 
bring their own lunches on Tuesday and Thursday or they are to join the lunch club, where 
we provide a sack lunch. Pre-sign up for the lunch club for $4 or if your child forgets a lunch, 
your account will be charged $4.50.

Please discuss the electronics policy with your child found in the summer camp 
registration packet. We are not responsible for lost or broken electronics so use at your 
own risk. 

Payment is due no later than Tuesday morning and you will be billed a late fee of $15 if 
received later than noon.  If you have not already signed up, take advantage of Tuition Ex-
press and avoid late fees by having your payment taken out automatically. You can also set 
up your MyProCare account and pay online. Review our billing policy for more information.

If your child has allergies, please make sure they are listed on the registration packet. 
If they have any medication they need to take during camp hours, please make sure it is 
dropped off at the desk with clear instructions as to when, how much and for what.  

Sign up for Summer Camp clubs in the morning. Join one or join them all! Please note, 

some clubs take place during the field trip/pool. BON VOYAGE!
815-464-1265

www.ivyleaguekids.org


